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ROAD CLOSURE
Trenching on Court & Dundonald Streets
Sunday 18 September 2011

The City of Hamilton gives notice that trenching works
will take place at the intersection of Court Street and
Dundonald Street Sunday 18 September 2011 between
7:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m.

As a result the following roads will be closed: -

e Dundonald Street closed at Princess and Union
Streets

e Court Street closed at Victoria and Elliott Streets.

We sincerely regret any inconvenience to the public.

City Hall, Hamilton Allan Lee
16 September 2011 Assistant City Engineer

Have ideas on how we can improve our city?

Visit www.cityofhamilton.bm - we'd love to hear them!
f [E Follow us on Facebook and Twitter.




